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| wish to support this application. | firmly believe that objections put forward have no foundation in fact.

This strip is incapable of accommodating aircraft of any real size and any noise generated would be
negligible compared to the low level fast jet military traffic which regularly transits the area. It being a
designated AIAA. (Area of Intense Aerial Activity).

As a grass strip pilot, | can say that in my experience there is no detrimental effect to local wildlife. In fact
these strips are an asset to many species. Swallows, hawks and owls in particular.
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